
                                             

Oblate Lands: The Regional Group’s 

Proposed Plan 

Public Meeting 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

7:00 p.m., Tuesday, September, 16, 2014 

Amphitheatre, Saint Paul University 

(Access from SPU’s northern parking lot. The Amphitheatre is adjacent to the area where residents vote.) 

 

Representatives of The Regional Group of Companies Inc., an Ottawa 

development company which bought the Oblates lands in June, will present its 

proposed plan for the development of the 12 hectare site between Main Street 

and the Rideau River. 

Old Ottawa East Community Association Board and Sustainable Living Ottawa 

East members have met with The Regional Group a number of times in 

preparation for this meeting.  

The context for the proposal is the approved Old Ottawa East community 

design plan (CDP) and the related secondary plan (SP) which were prepared 

over a four-year period and extensively consulted on within the community. 

City Council approved the CDP/SP in 2011.                                                       


